Appendix 4.1a Erratum

Beacon Fen Energy Park — Cumulative Assessment
23 January 2024

Within Appendix 4.1 (Cumulative Assessment — Long List), the first paragraph incorrectly states “It was last updated on 16 August 2023 and will
be updated again in late 2023 before PEIR is published in January 2024.” This paragraph should state “It was last updated on 28 November 2023
and will be updated again in 2024 before the Environmental Statement is finalised for the Development Consent Order submission.”

It should also be noted that following a request from North Kesteven District Council on 4 December 2023, consideration is also being given to
the Great North Road Solar Park NSIP located to the north-west of Newark-on-Trent. It is not considered likely that the Proposed Development
will result in significant effects in cumulation with this scheme due to the distance between the sites and lack of sensitive environmental
receptors common to both schemes. However, further consideration will be given to potential cumulative effects with this scheme within the
Environmental Statement.



